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If you actually want to help your constituents, and honor the will of voting Oregonians, 

you cannot vote in favor of this proposal.  

 

Service centers and facilitators are taking major financial and legal risks to deliver 

psilocybin services. Mandated data collection while psilocybin continues to be 

federally illegal is a threat to Oregonians’ privacy, and an affront to the voters and the 

measure they passed. 

 


